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The Take Pride in your city newsletter gives an update on the great work
undertaken by Dundee’s environmental and horticultural groups.

The June 2020 newsletter includes updates about the Gate Church Carbon Saving
Project, the Bonnie Dundee Group and Ninewells Community Garden.

You can read the newsletter here.


http://www.government-world.com/take-pride-in-your-city-june-2020-newsletter-takepridedundee-dundee/
http://www.government-world.com/take-pride-in-your-city-june-2020-newsletter-takepridedundee-dundee/
https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-TlO1wYNsR0U/Xu543OeAgvI/AAAAAAAAcAQ/XnJAa2QqdYI3RjDvjzeFWLuVLN-B3Wa_gCLcBGAsYHQ/s1600/June%2B2020%2BTake%2BPride.jpg
https://frasermacpherson.files.wordpress.com/2020/06/tp-newsletter-june-2020.pdf

